
 

 
 

 JANUARY 2015                                                                     

St. Helen Catholic School 
 

Virtue of the Month – Courage 
“Do not be afraid, I am with you.” 

                                                                             -Isaiah 41:10 
 

Prayer for the New Year 
O God of new beginnings and wonderful surprises, 

Thank you for the gift of a new year. 

May it be a time of grace for us, 

a time to grow in faith and love, 

a time to renew our commitment to following your son, Jesus. 

May it be a year of blessing for us, 

a time to cherish our families and friends, 

a time to renew our efforts at work, 

a time to embrace our faith more fully. 

Walk with us, please, 

in every day and every hour of this new year, 

that the light of Christ might shine through us, 

in spite of our weakness and failings. 

Above all, may we remember this year that 

we are pilgrims on the sacred path to You. 

Amen. 

 

Wishing everyone a healthy, safe and productive New Year! 
                       A. Sanborn                                                      I. Mandarino 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2015!! 

Please join us for… 
Mass in Celebration of the New Year –  Thursday, January 8th - 9:30 a.m. 
at St. Helen’s Church     

CSAC Meeting – Thursday, January 22nd @ 6:00 p.m. 

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION - Families with children born in 2011 are 
invited to apply online for Kindergarten beginning on Thursday, January 8, 
2015 at 10:00 a.m.  at  http://soar.tcdsb.org.  
 

CSAC PIZZA LUNCH – Our upcoming CSAC pizza lunch is on Thursday, 

January 22nd 

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION EVENING – Extended evening hours for 
Kindergarten applications will take place on January 22nd from 5 – 7 p.m. by 
appointment only. 
 

***P.A. DAY*** – Friday, January 23rd – No School for Students 
 

JERSEY DAY – School Spirit Day, Friday, January 30th – wear your favourite 
Jersey for a donation of $1.00. 
 

SNACK PROGRAM – Snack program continues for participating students 
every Tues., Wed. and Thurs. for the year.   
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Celebrating through Faith, 

Hope and Charity 

 
          
         Year of CHARITY 



STUDENTS OF THE MONTH  
We encourage our students to demonstrate the 
monthly virtues.  Students will be recognized with 
certificates on the wall in the office and with a 
certificate to take home. Congratulations to the 
students of the month for the virtue of CHARITY in 
December.  The virtue of Courage for January will 
be posted next month. 
 
STUDENT OF THE MONTH DECEMBER 
Virtue - CHARITY  
Cindy B.           Lucas B.  
Emma C.          Arianna C  
David D.           Michael D. 
Nova L.             Laura L. 
Chelsee M.      Julia M. 
Daniella M.   Mayrenelle O 
Cristiana P.    Rachelle P. 
Sophie P.      Joca Tiago R. 
Camila V.       Michael O. 

 
THANK YOU TO ALL   
Thank you to all for your toy 
donations during our Christmas 
Toy Drive!  Your generosity and goodwill helped 
children in our community have a happy and fun-
filled Christmas. 
 

 

ROGERS TV - A Celebration of Christmas 
PERFORMANCE BY ST. HELEN’S CHOIR 
Congratulations to our very talented St. Helen’s 
School Choir for an amazing performance that was 
recorded and viewed on Rogers TV over the 
Christmas Holidays.   St. Helen’s Choir was one of 
many school choirs that joined the taped 
performance from the Toronto Catholic School 
Board.  
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL (C.S.A.C.) 
We invite all parents and guardians to attend 
the next CSAC meeting which will be held on 
Thursday, January 22, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
   

KINDERGARTEN 
REGISTRATION 
FOR SEPTEMBER 2015 
Families with children born in 

2011 are invited to apply online for Kindergarten 
beginning on Thursday, January 8, 2015 at 10:00 
a.m. Parents can complete their application via 
the Board’s new Online Registration Website: 
http://soar.tcdsb.org. 
 
The Kindergarten Extended Registration Evening 
will take place on Thursday, January 22, 2015 by 
appointment only. Please contact the school to 
book your appointment.  416-393-5208. 
 

The following documents are required for 
applying online and the originals are needed for 
the application appointment: 

1.  Child's Birth Certificate (Certificate of 
      Citizenship or Landed Immigrant Status)  
2.   Child's Catholic Baptismal Certificate (or 
       other proof of Catholicity)  
3.   Child's Immunization Record 
4.   Proof of residency in Toronto (e.g., 
landline phone bill, Tenant/Landlord 
Agreement, utility bill)  

General information is available by telephone at  
416-222-8282, ext. 5314 or via the board’s 
website at www.tcdsb.org 
 

 

SWIM TO SURVIVE 
Our Grade 4 students will be 
participating in the Swim to 
Survive Program in May.  
 

JOIN THE DANCE  
Our Grade 4/5 & Grade 5 
students will be participating in 
the popular Join The Dance 
program starting in January.   
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE PRIMARY 
GIRLS SOCCER TEAM!! A job well done by 

our Primary Girls Soccer Team that participated 
in the tournament in December.  Their hard 
effort and determination allowed them to come 
in First Place.  Way to Go! 

http://soar.tcdsb.org/
http://www.tcdsb.org/


 

CHOCOLATE 
FUNDRAISER 
Thank you to all the 
families who have 
supported the CSAC chocolate fundraiser.   The 
chocolate fundraiser draws will take place in 
February.  If you have any monies or unsold 
chocolates, please return them as soon as possible. 
 

WINTER WEATHER             
Students are sent outside for 
recess unless it is extremely 
cold.  Please make sure your 
children are dressed 
appropriately for winter.  Please 
ensure that they have winter 
coats, boots, hats, gloves, scarves and indoor 
shoes.  A suggestion for parents of younger 
children – please send an extra pair of socks, gym 
clothes, etc. to school in the event that your child 
requires a change of clothes. 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 
Reporting of cancellations or 
closures due to inclement 

weather. Winter weather arrived early this year. 
Please note that any cancellations or closures due 
to inclement weather will be reported before 7 
a.m. Best place to get the info quickly is through 
Twitter @TCDSB (please follow us), the board’s 
website www.tcdsb.org and the 24-hour telephone 
information line 416-222-8282 ext. 2873. 

 
SCHOOL HOURS/SUPERVISION  
Supervision in the school yard starts at 
8:15 a.m. Students should not be in the 
yard or in the school before 8:15 a.m. unless the 
student is with Immaculata Day Care.  

 
ALLERGIES and SHARING 
FOOD 
St. Helen’s is an allergen aware 
school.  There are children in 

attendance who suffer from severe and life 
threatening allergies to certain foods, such as 
peanuts or other nut products.  Please let the 
school know if your child has a new allergy.  Please 
remind your child to refrain from sharing snacks 
and lunches.   

ADMINISTERING OF 
MEDICATION 
Please be advised that a student is 
only allowed to take medication with the 
“Request and Consent for the Administration of 
Oral Medication” TCDSB forms approved and 
signed by the prescribing doctor.  These forms 
are printed by the office.   Once these forms are 
completed and handed into the office, along with 
the medication, the child will be allowed to self-
administer the medication while administration 
supervises.  The child needs to be taught at home 
how to take the medication while under 
supervision.  No staff member is allowed to 
administer medication.  All medication is to be 
kept in the office at all times.  Please note that 
without any doctor authorized TCDSB forms, no 
medication can be administered. 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
Birthdays are announced over 
the P.A. and children are 
invited to the office to choose 

a small token in celebration.  Sending something 
for your child’s birthday for the class is not 
necessary; however, if you wish to do so, we 
encourage non-food items (e.g., pencils, erasers, 
stickers, etc.).  With caution, any food treat to be 
shared from home must be pre-approved by the 
teacher and must be certified peanut-free by the 
manufacturer.  
 
 
 

IN FEBRUARY 

 
P.A. Day Friday February 13th;  
Parent Teacher Interviews February 12th & 13th; 
Family Day Holiday – February 16th;  
Family Math Night – February 19th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tcdsb.org/


 

GUIDANCE CORNER – Mr. Amato 

Welcome back from what I hope was 
a restful and blessed holiday. I wish 
the school community all the best throughout the 
New Year! 
Setting Goals 
During this time of new beginnings, I hope that we 
remember to take the opportunity to evaluate 
goals that we have set for ourselves. This would be 
a good time to review the six Learning Skills and 
Work Habits and think about ways that we can 
grow in these areas. We can find the six Learning 
Skills and Work Habits on the first page of the 
report card.  They include: Responsibility, 
Collaboration, Initiative, Organization, 
Independent Work and Self-Regulation. Please see 
attached information for more details. 

 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD 
 

Board Seeking Feedback 

on Draft Policies 
The Board invites parents, students and staff to provide 

input into two draft policies: the new CSAC policy and 

the new Admissions and Placement policy for secondary 

school students. For information and the online feedback 

form, visit the website here: 

http://www.tcdsb.org/news/othernews/2014/pages/consul

tation-csac-and-admissions-policies.aspx 

Deadline: January 9th  

 

Parents Invited to Consider Serving on Portuguese 

Advisory Committee 

One parent will be selected from among the applicants. 

The Committee includes representatives from among 

Trustees, staff, parents and students, with the mandate to 

advise the Board on Policies, Programs and Services 

which foster equitable education and greater student 

achievement for students of Portuguese heritage. 

Interested candidates should submit their application 

form by Wednesday, January 14, 2015 to the attention 

of Carla Marchetti: carla.marchetti@tcdsb.org, fax #416-

512-4992 or mail: 

Carla Marchetti, Coordinator of IL/Parent/Community 

Engagement, Community Relations,  

80 Sheppard Avenue East, Toronto, ON M2N 6E8. 

Application form and more information here: 

http://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/Pages/Current-

Openings--Parent-Membership-on-Commmittees.aspx  

 

Interactive Parent Fair—For Parents 
of Kindergarten Students 
Help your child improve his/her: Listening and 

understanding skills, speaking skills and literacy skills 

Hosted by the Toronto Catholic School Board 

(TCDSB) Speech and Language Department  

Two 2-part sessions at two locations: 

¶ St. Jane Frances, 2745 Jane Street, 

Downsview on Tuesday, January 20th and  

Tuesday, February 24th 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

¶ St. Maria Goretti, 21 Kenmark Boulevard, 

Scarborough on Thursday, January 22nd and 

Thursday, February 26th 5:30 pm to 7:30 

pm 

http://www.tcdsb.org/programsservices/specialeducati

on/speech/pages/interactive-parent-fair.aspx 

 

CPIC Speakers Series: Bullies No 
More; Empowering Independence 

Featuring Alyson Schafer, Internationally 
Acclaimed Parenting Expert   

Wednesday, January 28, 2015 at Don Bosco 

Catholic Secondary School  

2 St. Andrews Blvd., (Islington, north of Dixon 

Rd.) 7:00  to 9:00 p.m. 

Free Parking. Child-minding Available (for 

children aged 5–10)  See poster for full details.  
 
Remember to follow @TCDSB on Twitter for all the latest 
news and important information throughout the year. 

 

 
 

 
Please contact the school if you would like to advertise in 
this publication. 
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